
  
     

 

 

 
Mr. Paul Comerford 
Maples and Calder LLP 
75 St Stephen’s Green 
Dublin 2 
 
18 March 2025 
 
Re:   RAMS Investment Unit Trust (the "Unit Trust") 
                  RC00028744 
  
Dear Mr. Comerford, 

 

I refer to your correspondence, dated 18 March 2025, regarding the Unit Trust. 

 

The change of name of the Unit Trust, from RAMS Investment Unit Trust to NIPPON INDIA Investment Unit Trust, 

is approved.   

 

The following sub-fund name changes are also approved:  

 Nippon India Small and Mid-Cap Equities Portfolio Fund to Nippon India Small and Mid-Cap Equities Fund; 

 India Equities Portfolio Fund to Nippon India Equity Fund; and  

 India Fixed Income Fund to Nippon India Fixed Income Fund.  

 

The documents attached to your submission, relating to the Unit Trust, are noted by the Central Bank.  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Aoife Convey 
Fund and Firm Authorisations 
Funds Supervision Division  




